
May 2023 On-site tech host Worship Leader(s) Program

7 Sarah Sarah Open Worship

14 Steve Chuck

21 Elizabeth Heather

28 Kara Kara Alice Tien, piano 

Friends at the Spring  
Fifth Month 2023

 
Meeting for Worship takes place at 11:00
a.m. (September - May). We continue to
offer the opportunity to meet for worship
in-person while simultaneously meeting via
video conferencing for those who need or
choose to stay at home.

Monthly Meeting with attention to business will take place on May 21 at 9:30 a.m. 
 

Please plan to enjoy fellowship with tea and crumpets on First Sunday before Worship
and Third Sunday between Monthly Meeting and Worship.

We are in need of volunteers to lead worship on June 18 and other Sundays n the
months that follow. Please let Cindy know if you are willing to volunteer. Plenty of
support available if you are new to this role!

Are you interested in a weekly walk with Friends in the Saxapahaw area for some
exercise and connection to others and nature? If so, please contact Jen
(techatthespring@gmail.com).

Friend Ron Osborne is one of the invited speakers at the North Carolina Genealogical
Society's May 20th conference The People of North Carolina in the American
Revolution. The conference will "explore and ... celebrate some of the diverse groups
of North Carolinians who helped shape the history of the state and the country:
women and men, young and old, patriots and loyalists, immigrants and indigenous, the
free and the enslaved." Ron's presentation The Quakers: Between a Rock and a Hard
Place is in-person at 1:00 p.m. More information can be found at this link.
 

mailto:techatthespring@gmail.com
https://www.ncgenealogy.org/event/america250-the-people-of-north-carolina-in-the-american-revolution/


Contributions: The operational expenses of Friends at Spring are thankfully modest but the
need to support both our local and global community remains. The following contribution
methods are available:
Contributions via the meeting’s PayPal Account
For contributions by direct deposit, contact friendsatthespring@gmail.com
Contributions by check made out to “Spring Friends Meeting” and mailed to treasurer Ron
Osborne at: 2585 Nealwood Avenue, Graham, NC 27253

May Anniversary:
19th Carol and Jerry Barlow

May Birthdays:
23rd Steve Phillips    27th Michael Nelson    31st Charley Flint


